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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 2314 modifies the Pharmacy Audit Integrity Act. The measure specifies that an entity 

conducting an audit on a pharmacy must provide notice via a certified letter and that a 

miscalculated day supply of less than 25% shall not constitute fraud. Additionally, the measure 

requires any audit on a pharmacy to include the pharmacy benefit manager owning or managing 

the pharmacy site. The measure provides for a pharmacy to produce documentation correcting a 

discrepancy within 90 days of the audit. Audits may not require a pharmacy to break open “for 

single-patient use only” packages. The annual audit total shall be inclusive of all prescription-

related documentation requests from the health insurer, pharmacy benefits manager or any third-

party company conducting audits on behalf of the health insurer or pharmacy benefits manager 

during a calendar year. 


